<» SUMITOMO RIKO

ADJUSTMENT REQUEST

Sumitomo Riko Company Limited
JP Tower Nagoya 1-1-1, Meieki, Nakamura-ku,
Nagoya-shi, Aichi 450-6316, Japan

20t August 2019

To our stakeholders:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the
annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises
of a CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of
practical actions with regard to the main issue areas of the UN Global Compact, and a
measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

We want to align our COP deadline with our internal reporting cycle.

We hereby request our COP deadline to be adjusted to 15 October 2019.

Sincerely yours,
L9 LA

Mr. Keisuke Ota, Manager
CSR Promotion Office, CSR Department

Sumitomo Riko Company Limited




